
                                         5K Fun Run!                                          

Dear Parent/Carer, 

The Community Partnerships Pupil Group [CPPG] have organised a sponsored 

5K Fun Run to be held on Friday the 22nd of April. All staff and year groups are 

being encouraged to take part in order to raise donations for a local East 

Renfrewshire food bank. 

Participants are welcome to share the running with a partner/group e.g. 

running half the distance each. The run will be around the outside of the 

school, roughly 16 laps! 

The pupils who wish to take part can collect a sponsor form from outside the 

classroom of P5a1, or they can ask their teacher to print one for them. We 

encourage those who are keen to take part, to collect a sponsor form ahead of 

the holidays. This will allow them time to find people to sponsor them and to 

practise. We will share more information nearer the time about anyone 

wishing to come and watch/ support runners. 

We are asking for sponsored donations in the form of items rather than 

money. Anyone wishing to sponsor someone can donate an item from the 

following: 

 Cereal  Household cleaning products 

 Tinned food  Toiletries 

 Cooking oil  Tea and Coffee 

 Long life milk  Sanitary products 

 Pasta, rice, boxed potatoes  Baby supplies 

 Sugar  Pet food 

 

CPPG will collect all of the donated items after the Fun Run, on Wednesday the 

27th of April.  

 

Kind Regards, 

The Community Partnerships Pupil Group 

Article 15- You the right to meet with other children and to join groups and organisations, as 

long as this does not stop other people from enjoying their rights. 


